
 

 

Winter Weather Reminder 
-We will be going outside as long as  
the real feel temperature is no lower 
than 25oF. Please remember to bring in 
a winter jacket, hats, and gloves at drop 
off! If it is easier to leave those items in 
their cubbies, please do so ☺    Reminders!    
        -Please remember to take  
        home your child’s nap 
        items and water bottle  

every Friday to wash and  
bring back on Monday! 
Lots of sicknesses going 
around! Thank You! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  Please Takes Some Time,  
   Read with Your Child! 
 

-I Don’t Want to Wash My Hands by Tony 
Ross 
-Pete the Kitty Wash Your Hands by 
Kimberly and James Dean 
-Introduce the topic of germs and keeping 
our bodies healthy with these fun books! ☺ 

Preschool News 
Preschool 3’s & 4’s 

Birthdays 
1/5: Aspen turning 3 
1/14: Theo turning 4 

Important Dates 
• Jan. 1st: New Years Day/Closed 

• Jan. 6th: Transition to New Class (WB & ZB) 
Welcome Aspen and Everleigh! 

• Jan. 20th: MLK Jr Day 

• Jan. 29th: Lunar New Year 

Lesson Plans: 
Jan. 6th-10th: Happy New Year 
Jan. 13th-17th: Hibernation/Winter 
Jan. 20th-24th: MLK Day/Health & Germs 
Jan. 27th-31st: Groundhog Day/Shadows 
 
 


